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March 17, 2017 
 
 
Skyline College 
Attn: Judith Crawford 
EMT-I Program Director 
3300 College Drive 
San Bruno, CA 94066 
 
Dear Ms. Crawford:  
 
It is my pleasure to notify you that your EMT-I and CE Provider Program are re-approved by San 
Mateo County EMS Agency as of March 17, 2017.  
 
We appreciate your coordination with the EMS Agency throughout the renewal process, including 
the recent site survey. We continue to be impressed with your organization, specifically the quality of 
education provided and efficient use of resources. Congratulations on your continued excellence 
 
Your program is approved for four (4) years with expiration on March 31, 2021. Your Continuing 
Education Provider number will remain 41-0013.  
 
Please feel free to contact Linda Allington at (650) 573-3509, or lallington@smcgov.org with 
questions regarding the status or requirements for North County Fire Authority CE Provider Program. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Garrett Fahey, MBA 
EMS Office Coordinator 
 
 
cc: Linda Allington, EMS Clinical Services Manger 
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